
Jr. Sr. High Weekly Update - April 27, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I wanted to make you aware that eSchoolData is now showing report card scores for the Third 

Marking Period on the parent portal.  Hard copies of report cards have been mailed and you should 

receive them soon.  If a student received an "Incomplete" for one or more of their courses it means 

that they had an average score below 65.  Due to the pandemic and school closure we want to provide 

students with the opportunity to raise their grade above a 65.  Please be on the lookout for 

communication from your child's teacher about how they can resolve their "Incomplete."  We are 

setting the date of May 13 to have course "Incompletes" changed to numerical grades.  Please reach 

out to me, their teachers, or their guidance counselor if we can provide any further assistance. 

 

 

Thank you and stay safe, 

 

 

Eric Papandrea 

Hoosic Valley Jr-Sr High School Principal 
 


